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Human Resources 

 
To:  Members of the Board of Education 
 
From:    Kin Shuman, Director of Human Resources 
 
Date:    October 7, 2021 
 
Subject:   Extra Duty Assignments For Performing Arts Sponsors 
 
Included on your personnel items summary of extra duty assignments for the October 11th board 
meeting are assignments for our performing arts sponsors at Elizabeth High School.  They include our 
choir sponsor, band/orchestra sponsor and drama sponsor. 
 
These extra duty assignments reflect the significant impact that these sponsors have on the district’s 
performing arts programs as well as the large number of students impacted by these excellent 
programs.   
 
Human Resources requests approval of these assignments along with the others listed on the 
summary. 
 
 
 

 




